

May 30, 2018

Information Letter no. 16-2018

Dear Member Federations,

In preparation of the upcoming Senior European Championships in Novi Sad, please find attached our regular "Information for Delegations".

I usually send such letters much earlier, however, due to unexpected and unforeseen situations, we had to coordinate arrangements for appointed referees with Member Federations and the FIE.

Thank you very much in advance for your forbearance.

See you in Novi Sad!

Best regards,

Jacek SLUPSKI Secretary General